
The Rt Hon Mark Harper MP
Secretary of State for Transport

By email to: 

5th September 2023

Our Ref: ZA32939

Dear Mark,
 
As the Member of Parliament for Berwick-upon-Tweed, I write on behalf of my constituents
to seek further information on the proposals to upgrade the A1 between Morpeth and
Ellingham.

In particular, would you and your officials be able to advise how much has been spent to date
and on what please?

My constituents would be most grateful for your help with this important issue.

The Rt Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan MP
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